


 

 

Over this period, approximately $5.2 million of rent debt was repaid by Kāinga Ora 
tenants. In addition to this, total rent debt reduced by a further $4.2 million as tenancies 
were ended, both by Kāinga Ora and by the tenant giving notice. Alongside this, 
approximately $4 million of new rent debt was accumulated by current tenants. This 
reconciles to a net reduction of total rent debt of $5.4 million within the period.  
 
You can read about our new approach to rent debt on our website at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/en NZ/about-us/our-role-as-a-landlord/our-approach-to-rent-
debt/ 
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Nick Maling 
General Manager National Services 
 
 
 
 
  




